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I apologize for the delayed response. We started a new administration in the Treasurer’s office on

January 6th and our new Communications Director does not start until next week. I will be handling
press inquiries for a few days. Thank you for your patience:
 
At its December 16, 2014 meeting, the State Investment Commission (SIC) approved a $50 million
investment in the ISQ Global Infrastructure Fund. An independent board chaired by the General
Treasurer, the SIC oversees investments for the $8 billion portfolio of the Employees Retirement
System of Rhode Island, a pooled vehicle for the five state-administered pension plans. The ISQ
commitment is consistent with the SIC’s policy asset allocation, which includes a targeted 3%
allocation to private infrastructure.
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